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Hello there, I am writing to voice my concern with the proposed rezoning for a 5 story low rise 
structure from westmark developments. Myself, and other residents in the building understand 
that our view is not guaranteed, but the design of the building could certainly be reconsidered to 
make it more cohesive with the surrounding neighborhood. 

I think reorientation of the proposed building, a lower height, or a move of the open space is a 
much better alternative for all involved, and will ensure my neighbors quality of life, and 
property values are not affected. Our building is full of first time home buyers, who struggled to 
obtain prope1ty in Richmond, and if our equity is weakened, we will be in a bad spot. 

We ask for consideration of additional options. 

Matthew 


